
 
2/1/2021 

 
Hey Band! 
 
 

 
1. SVVSD Fine Arts is interested in photos from all music programs to be used for future spotlights, 

announcements, etc. but need your permission. This is all separate from the MHS Band, MHS/SVVSD, and 
SVVSD Virtual Showcase permissions. If you give Mr. Lemons and Miss K to share photos that you’re in, we 
will share them with SVVSD Fine Arts. Here is the permission form link: 

a. https://forms.gle/Qs9f778vuzh1AW5C6 
 

 
 

2. Do you need a replacement bell/instrument cover, face mask, etc.? Let Mr. Lemons or Miss K know and we 
will help make sure you have all the supplies needed for class. 

 
 
 

3. We can allow individual and small groups to rehearse in the band room on Fridays as long as we schedule it 
so it is documented and the front office knows who is in the building. If you are interested in practicing, 
small group rehearsals, using school equipment, getting in-person instruction and help, etc. please let Mr. 
Lemons or Miss K know and we can get you scheduled to spend time at school. Time slots and availability 
are based on interest each week, so check with us. We would LOVE to see you and work with you or provide 
the space for you to practice alone or with others. 

 
 
 

4. Lettering in Band looks a little different this year. You can view the point sheet in Schoology to determine 
if/how you will earn 100 (or more) points to earn your Performing Arts Letter in band this year. A Google 
Form will be available after Spring Break to apply for your Letter. 

 
 
 

5. Are you interested in becoming a mentor student in the Unified Percussion Ensemble? Have you decided 
that AP Music Theory is right for you? Do you need help changing your 2021-2022 schedule to add/edit a 
music ensemble? Contact Mr. Lemons or Miss K for help! 


